

TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB NEWSLETTER



www.tworiversgolfclub.com

January 2017

Happy New Year! I hope the new year finds you happy and well, and that you have renewed your TRGC membership already. The membership renewal is really a key element for having more fun in 2017. It shouldn't be hard to make a resolution to have more fun in 2017, so here's an easy one for the start of the year: play more TRGC tournaments in 2017!

2017 EVENTS

Nick and Renee have sent out the proposed 2017 tournament schedule, but I'll list the events and dates here as a reminder:

February 18 Empire Ranch

February 27 (Monday) Yocha Dehe (midweek)

March 11 Mather

March 25 Turkey Creek

March 30 Quail Lodge (Monterey)

March 31 Nicklaus Club (Monterey)

April 22 Elkhorn
May 13 Castle Oaks

June 3 Lincoln Hills (Hills Course)

June 13/14(Tuesday/Wednesday) Carson City (midweek, courses TBD)

June 24 Dry Creek
July 15 Auburn Valley

August 5 Lockeford Springs

August 26 Wildhorse

September 23 Lincoln Hills-Orchard (Club Championship)

September 24 Teal Bend (Club Championship)

October 6-9 Reno Trip (Red Hawk Hills & Red Hawk Lakes)
October 28 Bartley Cavanaugh (Scramble, awards and lunch)

The schedule has nice spacing and really good courses but it is still unofficial. Mark them down on your 2017 planning calendar in pencil and we hope to see you at all of them. Renee will send out the entry form for the first event, Empire Ranch on February 18.

Poppy Hills is staying with their cart-path-only rule, which makes the course a tough proposition for players with any degree of mobility impairment. The TRGC Board has elected to move the traditional Poppy Hills event to The Quail Lodge course because of this issue. Quail Lodge is a gorgeous, resort-style venue that should be fun to play. As in recent years, the Nicklaus Club will be our other course on the trip.

Also, Nick and Renee are in the process of scheduling mid-week events at Yocha Dehe and other venues. Two have been finalized and are posted on the schedule above; we'll pass on further information if other mid-week events are scheduled.

TRGC ACE

Congratulations to TRGC member Gary Conner for scoring an ace at the second hole at Emerald Lakes on November 15. This is no pushover hole; it's 190 yards long with an elevated green and a large bunker fronting the green. Many players lay up short of the bunker and try to save par with a chip and a putt. Gary used a 3-wood for his great shot.

TRGC WEBSITE

Will Wong has updated our club website to show the proposed 2017 tournament schedule and other current information, including the 2017 membership renewal form. Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming events: www.tworiversgolfclub.com

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

Welcome back, all of you who renewed your membership. If you have not yet renewed your TRGC membership, the form is on our website. Don't miss out on our fun tournaments at the great courses. Our club secretary, Judy Davenport, tells me that several longtime TRGC members have not yet renewed. So get on it, procrastinators!

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club. Don't forget, you can take \$5 off your renewal fee for next year for each new member you bring to the club (limit of five new members per person per year).

SUNSHINE

I'm sorry to report that TRGC member Beverly Nelson is gravely ill with cancer. I just received an update from Al on Beverly Nelson's condition and it saddens me to share this latest information with you:

This morning Beverly has lost consciousness and it is unlikely that she will be able regain it. She has been suffering from both Breast and Bone Cancer for a while now. While they were able to treat the Breast Cancer successfully they were unable to do the same for the Bone cancer which has been diagnosed as End Stage Cancer. She has a DNR order and is not receiving further treatment at this time.

The family appreciates all the thoughts and prayers that you have been sending her way and thanks the members of our club who have come by to visit. Given her current condition it would probably be best at this time to not visit her, but to continue praying for both Beverly and her family at this critical time.

Thank you.

Allen's email is murdaugh4@comcast.net.

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is (916) 488-6465.

Tom Page